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DCE MEMORANDUM NO. 01-17  
MATERIALS BULLETIN NO. 01-17 
(FHWA Approved: 1/10/2017) 

 
TO:   DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS  

DISTRICT MATERIALS AND RESEARCH ENGINEERS  

FROM:  David A. Sadler, P.E., Director, Office of Construction 
Timothy J. Ruelke, P.E., Director, Office of Materials 

COPIES: Courtney Drummond, Bob Burleson, Amy Tootle, Nick Finch, Rafiq Darji, Jim 
Warren 

SUBJECT: ASPHALT ROADWAY-DAILY REPORT OF QUALITY CONTROL 
UPLOAD TO MATERIALS ACCEPTANCE AND CERTIFICATION 
(MAC) DATABASE 

 
Data in Form 675-030-20A, Asphalt Roadway-Daily Report of Quality Control-Automated 
Version (also referred to as the QC Roadway Report) is now required to be uploaded into the 
MAC database after final acceptance of a project.   
 
The State Materials Office will upload all QC Roadway Reports into the MAC database.  
Therefore, after final acceptance, when the QC Roadway Report has been deemed correct, the 
Project Administrator shall e-mail the Excel file to Curtis Curl of the State Materials Office at 
curtis.curl@dot.state.fl.us.  

 
Should you have any questions concerning this manner, please contact Susan Musselman, State 
Materials Office at (352) 955-6669 or Rich Hewitt, State Construction Office at (386) 943-5305. 
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